
Supporting people in Dorset to lead healthier lives 
 

 
21st August 2020 

Dear Requestor 
 
Request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
On 12th August 2020 you sent a request, made under the Freedom of Information Act, relating to 
NICE guidelines. 
 
I can advise that NHS Dorset CCG does not hold the information requested. To obtain the 
information you require, you will need to make your request to:  
 

• The Royal Bournemouth and Christchurch Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust on 
foi@rbch.nhs.uk 

• Poole Hospital NHS Foundation Trust on foi.requests@poole.nhs.uk 
• Dorset County Hospital NHS Foundation Trust on FOI@dchft.nhs.uk   
 
 
If you have queries about this response, please do not hesitate to contact me quoting the above 
reference number. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Signature Removed 
 
Paddy Baker 
Data Protection Officer 
NHS Dorset Clinical Commissioning Group 

Ref:  FOI 062 
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